
 

 

 
 

 ONLINE or ON YOUR PHONE 

o http://envisionhilton2030.org/survey.html 

 

 IN YOUR NEIGHBORHOOD 

o Tops Supermarket (Hilton) – Customer 

Serivce Area 

o Village Community Center – Village Office 

o Parma Public Library 

o Hilton Post Office  

 

 IN THE MAIL 

o Surveys will be mailed upon request.  To 

request a survey, please call the Village at 

585-392-4144 

 

 

RESPONSE DEADLINE: 
Monday, July 15 th  2019 

 

 

COME JOIN US AT: 
 Public Meeting #1 

  June 27 th  2019 @ 7:00P.M.  

 Hilton Fire Department  

120 Old HoJack Lane 

 

T H E  V I L L A G E  O F  H I L T O N  

N E E D S  Y O U R  I N P U T !  

Mayor Joe Lee and the Village 

Board of Trustees are pleased to 

announce the development of a new 

comprehensive plan for the Hilton 

community.  The plan, in its 

beginning stages, has been entitled 

“Envision Hilton 2030” and will serve 

as the new guiding document for the 

future of the Village.  The year-long 

planning process to draft the new 

plan will be guided by the  

Comprehensive Plan Steering 

Committee, and facilitated by MRB 

Group. 

TA K E  T H E  S U R V E Y:  

Any questions, comments or thoughts, please contact: 
Shaun R. Logue, Senior Planning Associate 
MRB Group 
The Culver Road Armory 
145 Culver Road, Suite 160 
Phone: 585-381-9250 
Email: shaun.logue@mrbgroup.com  

 

The survey is separated into seven 

sections and will take approximately 

15 minutes to complete.  The Village 

needs input from as many members 

of the community as possible.  The 

goal is to reach as many residents, 

business owners, and other 

stakeholders as possible, in order to 

create a consensus for Hilton’s 

future.  Completed surveys can be 

dropped off at the Village 

Community Center, 59 Henry Street.    

mailto:shaun.logue@mrbgroup.com

